

**Meeting Actions from the virtual meeting held on 3 March 2023**

| # | Action  | Owner | Status  |
|---|---|-------|---------|
| 1 | <p><b>Communication and Engagement Sub-Group</b><br/>                     The concept of marketing Crewe structure would be taken forward and discussions to be had outside the Board.<br/> <b>Update: A paper and presentation would be brought forward to the April meeting.</b></p>  | DK/CY | Ongoing |
| 2 | <p><b>Anti-Social Behaviour – Crewe Market Square</b><br/>                     The Chair would write to the SKEP Group<br/>                     The group included the anti- social behaviour team who were responsible for safety around Crewe town centre and John Dwyer, the Police Crime Commissioner<br/> <b>Update: This was ongoing and the Chair was pushing for a meeting with Fez Khan following the adjournment of the previous one.</b></p> | DK    | Ongoing |
| 3 | <p><b>Board remit</b><br/>                     Chair and Vice-Chair to put something together on options for the board moving forward and bring back to board members for discussion.<br/> <b>Update: There had been some delay in looking at recruitment and structure of the board due to holidays.</b></p>   | DK/SY | Ongoing |
| 4 | <p><b>HS2 Update</b><br/>                     A request for Hayley Kirkham to attend the January meeting to give the board an update on HS2.<br/> <b>Update: If an announcement from government had been made a HS2 update for Aprils board meeting would be scheduled.</b></p>   | DK/GK | Ongoing |